
Pangbourne Choral Society Rehearsal Protocol 

Version 2.0 updated February 2022  

The committee have worked with Pangbourne College to produce this set of guidelines for rehearsals, 

which are designed to mitigate the COVID risks still present in any gathering of people indoors. 

1. You must not attend a rehearsal if you feel unwell.

2. If you are able, please perform a lateral flow test before attending a rehearsal, as a courtesy to 
others.

3. Hand sanitiser will be available for your use on entry to the Chapel.
4. For now, we shall all continue to sing facing forwards. The tenors should leave one free row 

between them and the altos, and the basses one free row between them and the sopranos.
5. Please stay in your seat throughout the rehearsal and during any notices. At the end of the 

rehearsal please leave the Chapel allowing a suitable space between you and others.

6. If you feel unwell during rehearsal, please let a committee member know and go home 
immediately.

7. From 1st March we shall be keeping registers of attendees.

8. Should you test positive for COVID soon after any rehearsal, please notify our membership 

secretary at membership@pangbournechoral.org.uk immediately.

Thank you for your assistance. The guidelines will stay in place until otherwise notified, but will continue to 
be reviewed regularly and adjusted as necessary. 

The Committee 
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